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DECEMBER 13, 1976 

Office of the White House Press Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

The President today announced the resignation of Frank G. Zarb 
as Administrator of the Federal Energy Administration effective 
upon a date to be determined. He was appointed December 13, 1974. 

Mr. Zarb was Associate Director of the Office of Management and 
Budget and Executive of the Energy Resources Council prior to 
his appointment., 
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